

Life without limits for people with disabilities"

4970 Northwind Drive Suite 102 East Lansing, MI 48823 TEL 800.828.2714 TTY 517.203.1200 FAX 517.203.1203

LINDA POTTER

Executive Director

July 2, 2009

Mr. & Mrs. Ian and Linda Shearing 6928 Alta Dr. Brighton, MI 48116

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Shearing:

Thank you so much for contributing to United Cerebral Palsy of Michigan. We are very grateful. Whenever I write to thank the donors who contribute to our work, I think about the many people whose lives will be touched by your generosity: the woman with multiple sclerosis who got counseling from one of our benefits counselors about how the earnings from her new job would affect her disability benefits. Or the young woman with cerebral palsy who got a laptop computer with special software so she can write her college papers.

Or the parents who called us with so many questions when their baby was diagnosed with cerebral palsy. Because of your contribution to UCP Michigan, we can guide that family now to services and resources for the baby, and, as she grows, we will continue to provide ongoing support so her life can be as full and independent as possible.

Again, I would like to express my heartfelt thanks for your support and partnership—on behalf of all those whose lives you have touched, and from our staff at UCP Michigan.

Sincerely,

Linda Potter

Executive Director

